
From: Ms. Smith
Sent: Friday, February 18, 2022 8:02 AM 
To: Islands2050 
Subject: Proposed changes opposed by most residents 
 
Please add me to the list of those who disagree with the proposed changes regarding the island 
where we live and have a community. 
 
I do not support the proposed revisions to the TPS for agriculture, farming and livelihoods in 
particular. 
 
I feel strongly that the people who live and work on these islands, and are a close knit 
community, be encouraged to have a say in any changes. The proposed increase in taxes and 
beurocratic structure is unnecessary and will have a grave negative impact on the economy in 
the islands.  
 
Debra Wells 
Arnold Rennert 

 Pender Island, BC V0N 2M2 
 


